
BAYLOR UNIVERSITY 
DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGY 
R. L. Bronaugh 

Mr. Oscar E. Monnig 
29 Chelsea Drive 
Fort Worth, Texas 76134 

Dear Mr. Monnig: 

Waco, Texas 76703 

March 28, 1973 

I have talked with Dr. Brown and he says he will be glad to dis­
play the Hawkins meteorite in the museum in an attempt to obtain 
information concerning when, where, and by whom found. He 
hopes to consult with you on a meteorite problem when you are 
here. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Sincerely, 

RLB:vs 


